
Principal’s Strategy Group Meeting 

5 March 2013 

 

Amongst the items discussed were: 

 

1. Annual Planning Submissions 

 

Members considered the draft annual planning submissions from Colleges, Support Groups and 

the Student Unions and offered comments and suggestions in relation to each plan prior to 

discussion of the documents at CMG. 

 

2. Campaign Update 

 

The Group discussed the current feasibility study being undertaken into the format of the next 

fundraising campaign. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


